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Comments: Bret,

 

Thank you for this chance to make a statement about the filming permit for the proposed TV show. I personally

feel that this will greatly disturb hunting in my the local area. Our community, and my family personally utilize the

Duncan and Little Duncan area for fishing and hunting in the fall. Commercial, subsistence, and sport activities

would be negatively impacted by the added activities of filming in the area. Moose season, the fall deer rut and

commercial hand trolling in the area would be most impacted. Please consider the priorities of resource users

when deciding to issue these permits.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Cody Litster

 

Petersburg Resident


